
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Stay Connected: 

SenatorBPelton@gmail.com 

Office: (303) 866-6360 

Cell: (970) 571-0608 

 

Facebook: Byron Pelton for CO Senate 

Twitter: @commish_pelton 

 

Join me at the following events to talk 
about updates from the State Capitol. I 

look forward to hearing about any 
questions, comments, and concerns.   

 
Keenesburg Town Hall 

When: Friday, March 24, 3:30 PM 
Where: Chuy’s Mexican Food 

75 Main St, Keenesburg 

 
Fort Morgan Coffee Meeting 

When: Monday, March 27, 6:30 AM –  
7:30 AM 

Where: Home Plate Fort Morgan  
19719 US-34, Fort Morgan 

 
Holyoke Town Hall 

When: Saturday, April 1, 9 AM – 10 AM 
Where: Inklings Book Store 

221 N Interocean Ave, Holyoke 

 
Eckley Town Hall 

When: Saturday, April 1, 11 AM – Noon 
Where: Eckley Bar & Grill 

17045 US-34, Eckley 
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     This week, bills are being heard in the Senate that 

threaten our future generations’ right to life and women’s 

right to bring children into the world.  

      It saddens me that we are living in a society that seems 

to have forgotten the value of life. Women should be 

provided the love and resources they need when preparing 

to become mothers.  

      SB23-190 attacks pregnancy centers that provide 

expecting mothers abortion alternatives, such as adoption. 

      SB23-189 forces large employers to cover the total cost 

of abortion services. 

      SB23-188 increasing access to “reproductive health care 

services” aka abortion measures 

     We must protect our most vulnerable. I was elected to 

protect my constituents, including the unborn. 

It is National Agriculture Week! 

If you ate today, thank a farmer. 

If you are clothed today, thank a farmer. 

If you plan to have an adult beverage today, 

thank a farmer. 

Bill Progress 

SB23-109: Today the Senate heard a bill that I sponsored 

to increase the penalty for drug dealers whose poison kills 

their customers. The bill passed 2nd reading in the State 

Senate and will be heard for 3rd reading tomorrow. 

HB23-1007: PASSED AND SIGNED INTO LAW! 

This bill promotes the accessibility of mental health 

resources for students enrolled in higher education. It 

was signed into law on March 17.  

[Pictured below: the signing ceremony for HB23-1007] 

Protecting Future Generations,               

Protecting Our Unborn  
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